

Northlea Elementary & Middle School

305 Rumsey Road, Toronto, Ontario M4G 1R4
• Tel: (416) 396-2395 • Fax: (416) 396-2920

Barbara Sandler, Principal Jane Wadden, Vice-Principal

November 16, 2017

Dear Choir Parents,

I am sending out this important communication regarding the winter concerts through hard copy. It will also be sent out electronically to all families on the email list. If you do not receive the email, please email me at alice.malach@tdsb.on.ca and I will add you to the list.

Winter Concert Information:

The Northlea Winter Concerts will take place on Wednesday, December 13th at 1:30 pm and 7 pm at Northlea United Church, 125 Brentcliffe Road. We need ALL choir members at BOTH performances. Choir members should wear their uniforms for both performances (Navy bottoms, white collared shirts, green vests). I hope you will be able to join us for one of the concerts. The concerts should last approximately one hour with no intermission.

Tuesday, December 12, 8:00 a.m. – Students meet in room 201 for attendance. We will then be walking over to Northlea United Church for a morning dress rehearsal.

Wednesday, December 13, 12:30 pm – Students meet in room 201 for attendance. We will then be walking over to Northlea United Church for our Winter Concert – Please note that it might make sense for students to eat lunch at school this day to make sure that they are on time for 12:30 pm.

Wednesday, December 13, 1:30 pm – Winter Concert (Afternoon) – Students will walk over from school with teachers.

Wednesday, December 13, 7 pm – Winter Concert (Evening) – Students should arrive at 6:30 pm (no earlier). Historically, the afternoon concert is less crowded, so if you are able to attend in the afternoon then please do.

Thursday, December 14 – NO Rehearsal

Tuesday, December 19 – Mandatory rehearsal for Sunnybrook performance (voluntary performance, 40 singers only)

Wednesday, December 20 – 12:00 Rehearsal at school; 2:00 p.m. Performance and Sunnybrook

Thursday, December 21 – Choir Pizza Lunch and Celebration.

Tuesday, January 9 – Regular morning rehearsal (Concert preparation!)

Wednesday, March 7 at 6:00 p.m. - Choir Showcase Concert!

Thank you for your support! See you at the concerts!

Sincerely, A. Malach